
From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Reginald Coates
Thompson, Robert
6/29/2007 7:42:41 AM
Re: ATIPP ER/PR

Will Do. Have a well deserved vacation.

Reg

»> Robert Thompson 28/06/2007 7:43 pm »>
Reg:

George Tilley called about the ATIPP request which they are completing. They wanted to know how we
were approaching it in the dept. I told him to have his people call you, Reg, about how we interpret the Act
in regard to specific documents.

He is very concerned that some of this disclosure will have an impact on the way medicine is practiced.

In addition, would you ensure while I am away that the Minister is well-briefed on this file as we approach
discloure date, and also Cabinet Secretariat. Thanks

Robert

Robert Thompson
Deputy Minister
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125
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